
NEW BATTERY AND SERVICE 

 
Bricon Clocks and Master Systems contain a Battery which is necessary to maintain the time 
whenever it is disconnected from a power supply. It is not possible to predict exactly how long a 
battery will last as a number of factors have an influence such as temperature extremes and 
simple variations from one battery to another. The clocks do have a self-diagnostic low battery 
warning message, but the nature of batteries is such that when the voltage starts to fall, you 
have a very limited time before the battery is flat. You can of course wait for the low battery 
warning to show, but if this were to happen in the middle of the racing season then it would likely 
leave you without a clock for a while. We aim to provide a service time of under 1 week. You are 
therefore best advised to address the matter outside of racing during the winter months.  

 

Return the Club Master System for a New Battery and Service £90 +£8.95 return p&p  

Club Master System New LCD Screen, New Battery & Service £130 +£8.95 return p&p 

Return the Speedy or X-Treme Clock for a New Battery & Service £85 +£8.95 return p&p  

Speedy or X-Treme New LCD Screen, New Battery and Service £125 +£8.95 return p&p 

Send to: THE RACING PIGEON, PO BOX 12760, COLCHESTER, CO1 9TZ  

We advise sending your clock by Royal Mail Registered post. We are not liable for lost clocks. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR NAME AND LOFT NUMBER ARE CLEARLY LABELLED ON 
YOUR CLOCK  

YOUR DETAILS: 

NAME.......................................................CLOCK NUMBER.....................................  

ADDRESS……...…………………………………………………………………………...  

...................................................................................................................................  

POST CODE............................................LOFT NUMBER……….............................  

EMAIL…................................................. TELEPHONE……………………………….. 

Please supply a telephone number for us to call you for card payment or if paying by cheque 
please make payable to ‘The Racing Pigeon’  


